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The Jingle Bell Jam is proud to announce its dates for the 19th annual tournament:  
December 13-16, 2018.   
 
We are a non-profit organization that runs a basketball tournament for elementary 
school kids, boys and girls, grades 2 - 6.  Our host gyms are primarily Mountain 
Brook City Schools.  After expenses, our tournament proceeds are donated to 
charitable partners to further educational and athletic interests throughout Greater 
Birmingham. 
 
Please note that our gym space is limited.  Our division/grade tournament fields 
are capped at 12 teams, and website registration and entry fees are processed 
in the exact order in which they are received.  If you want to play, please do not 
delay in registering on the website and by sending your check made payable to the 
"Jingle Bell Jam" (the location to send the check is covered in the website 
registration process).   
 
We utilize a pool-play format and all participating teams receive a 3-game guarantee.  
Games will be played Thursday evening, Friday evening, all day Saturday, and 
Sunday afternoon.   
 
The website (www.jbjbasketball.org) will allow you to register a team, and sign 
important forms, for the tournament.  Our registration process will open this year by 
October 1st.  The cost of the tournament will be $350 per team.  Updates during the 
tournament will be made to the website, and through our Twitter feed, 
@jbjbasketball.   
 
THANKS FOR SUPPORTING THE JINGLE BELL JAM AND OUR GREAT 
CHARITIES! 

http://www.jbjbasketball.org/

